
From: Linda Pahl <*****@bluegrass.com.au> 
To: Linda Pahl <*****@bluegrass.com.au> 
Cc: David Brooks Parkesbourne/Mummel LG  
Sent: Wed May 22 10:24:16 2013 
Subject: FW: canberra rally - Tues 18 june  
Dear everyone 
 
This is important and need your response please.  
 
TO: David Brooks -david brooks [xxxxxxx@activ8.net.au] or me, Linda Pahl who is having trouble with 
computer xxxxx@bluegrass.com.au See below. 
 
Thanks 
linda 
 
 
From: david brooks [mailto:xxxxxxxxx@activ8.net.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 May 2013 12:31 PM 
To: Linda Pahl; Rodd Pahl; tony hodgson 
Subject: Fw: canberra rally 
Importance: High 
 
 
 
Hi! 
 
I sent the e-mail below about the Canberra rally about two weeks ago, but I’ve had almost no 
response. 
 
Can you please let me know, asap, how many people from Friends of Collector will be attending the 
rally? Names would also be good, with contact details, because there are bound to be last minute 
updates. 
 
If you are already in contact with the organisers about all this, will you please let me know, so that I 
don’t waste time on needless communications? Thanks. 
 
David 
 
 
 
 
From: david brooks  
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 11:54 AM 
Subject: canberra rally 
 
Dear Tony, Rodd and Linda 
 
The organisers of the upcoming Canberra Rally (Andy Gabb and Peter Quin) have asked me to act as 
a liason for NSW. So, can you get this message out to Friends of Collector members, if it has not 
already gone out. 
 
 
There is to be a rally of anti-wind farm groups outside Parliament House in Canberra on Tuesday, 18 
June.  
 
The provisional time of assembly will be 9 am. 
 
People will be coming interstate, and some may need accommodation for the night of the 17th. If 
anyone can put people up, will they please let us know. 
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Please RSVP to Friends of Collector, or to David Brooks: e-mail xxxxxxx@activ8.net.au ; tel. 02 xxxx 
xxxx. We need an idea of how many people will go. 
 
Thanks 
 
David Brooks 
NSW co-ordinator 
 
If you’ve already organised the Friends of Collector contingent, I apologize for being officious. Peter 
asked me to co-ordinate for NSW. 
 
Otherwise, can you please circulate this, and then let me know if you get any responses from people 
willing and able to go. A list of names of people who say they will definitely go would be good. 
 
Thanks very much.  
 
Cheers 
 
David 
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